
 

PUBLIC MEETING 
On Tuesday the 28th February at Blackrod 

Community Centre. Commencing at 6.30pm 

Find out how the work on Blackrod’s Neighbourhood 

Plan is progressing. The Community Steering Group will 

be available to answer your questions. 

Share your views, comments and ideas.  

This is your Neighbourhood Plan so do not miss this 

opportunity to contribute and be involved. 

If you are unable to attend please provide your 

comments on the website: 

www.blackrodneighbourhoodplan.org.uk 

Or, complete the Feedback Form available on our 

display in the Library. 

(Refreshments will be available including FREE Pancakes!) 

http://www.blackrodneighbourhoodplan.org.uk/

